
Notices for the week, 13th April, 2025 

1. My dear parishioners, we are entering into the Holy week from today. The Holy week program 
will be as follows; 

a. On Maundy Thursday, there will be no mass in the morning. The service of the Last 
Supper will be at 7 pm, followed by an hour of common adoration. The Love Offering offered 
on Maundy Thursday will be distributed to the poor people. The list of non-perishable items 
as love offering is given to the sector councillors. All are most welcome to bring love 
offerings. The Parish youth will be putting up stalls to sell Hot Cross buns. Please patronise.  
 

b. On Good Friday, there will be Stations of the cross in Konkani at 7.30 am, in Marathi at 
8.30 am and in English stations of the cross will be enacted by the parish youth at 9.30 am. 
The evening Good Friday service will begin with Divine Mercy Novena at 5.45 pm.  
 

c. On Holy Saturday, in the morning we will have one hour with Mother of Sorrows at 8.30 
am followed by we’ll have Divine Mercy Novena.  
On Saturday, the East Vigil service will be at 9.30 pm.  
 

d. On Easter Sunday, there will be two masses. Marathi mass at 8 am and English mass at 
9.30 am. Dear friends, the entire program with all the details of the Holy week celebrations 
is printed in the Louisian Samachar. Please refer to the same.   

 
2. Dear parishioners, all those sick and the home bound who would like to have confessions and 

receive communion at home can contact the sector priests on Monday the 14th, Tuesday the 
15th or on Wednesday the 16th. The priests will come and hear their confessions. 
 

3. “Retrouvaille”, a weekend residential workshop for married couples is scheduled for the first 
week of May. For more details please refer to the Diocesan website.  

 
4. Dear friends, last week we had with us Bishop Robert Miranda with his mission appeal. Many 

of you have generously contributed to the cause. Those who still would like to make any 
contribution for his mission, can do so in the parish office till the 10th of May 2025.  

 
 
Thank you for your generous contribution.  God bless you all.      Parish Priest.  

 

 

 

 


